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I aƩend the annual New Hampshire AssociaƟon of Special EducaƟon 
Administrators (NHASEA) conference on July 30 – August 1st.  This conference is an 
annual opportunity for special educaƟon administrators to meet specifically with   
representaƟves from the Special EducaƟon Bureau of the NH DOE and colleagues 
throughout the state to discuss updates in best pracƟces, special educaƟon law, 
and federal and state recommended guidelines and procedures. 
 
Our three special educaƟon teachers from Florence Rideout Elementary School 
have aƩended various strands of Lindamood-Bell training this summer.  These 
classes were funded through the IDEA grant and will provide staff with addiƟonal 
methodology opƟons for reading and wriƟng instrucƟon and remediaƟon to meet 
the unique needs of their students. 
 
As of this date, seven new students requiring various levels of special educaƟon 
supports and services have enrolled in the district.  We are working diligently to 
meet with the families, review IEP’s and arrange for appropriate supports and 
services to be in place for their smooth transiƟon. 
 
We are conƟnuing our search to fill open posiƟons for paraeducators and ABA 
therapists.  Our hope is to be fully staffed for opening day. 
 
 
Respecƞully submiƩed, 
 
BeƩy Moore 
Director of Student Support Services 
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